
Below are some contract updates for RPE.  Please reach out with any questions or concerns. 

 

RFA Update for Years 4 & 5 

Due to the programmatic challenges presented by COVID-19, we have received approval from NYSDOH leadership 
and HRI to extend your contracts through the remainder of the 5 year grant cycle (2/1/9 – 1/31/24) without 
completing a competitive RFA at the end of year 3, as was previously planned.  We look forward to continuing to 
work with each of you for the remaining three years of this grant. 

 

Thank you all for your hard work during these difficult times.   

 

Warmly,  

 

Rachel Wilson, LMSW, MPH 

RPE Program Coordinator 

(she, her) 

  

New York State Department of Health 

Bureau of Women, Infant and Adolescent Health 

Empire State Plaza, Corning Tower Rm. 821, Albany, NY 12237 

(518) 474-0535 I Rachel.Wilson@health.ny.gov 
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